THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

September 23, 1953.

Dear Amon: :

Another box of wonderful peaches arrived
from you yesterday. Although I am not
quite sure what an ""All-American'' peach
is, I do know that these are delicious.

Many thanks from Mamie and the entire
family, in which, of course, I join.

With warm regard,

As ever,
Mr. Amon Carter,
P.O. Box 1036,

Fort Worth,
Texas.




